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Dear friends and supporters of Aldea,

We are writing to express our heartfelt gratitude for all your support of our
organization. Thanks to everyone we were able to raise $11,742! And for those of you
that couldn’t give during that time, there are still more ways to donate and help if you
click HERE or if you click the link below.

Aldea has been the essential community partner for children and families in crisis. Every
day, our expert staff walks alongside youth and families on their journey to healing,
providing care that promotes short-term comfort and long-term resilience. We offer a
range of services, including emergency and intensive treatment foster care and adoption
services, to meet these children's complex needs and support them on their journey
towards healing and resilience.

None of this would be possible without the generosity and support of people like you.
Your contributions help us to provide essential care and support to children and families
in crisis, and we are deeply grateful for your partnership.

Thank you again for all you do to support Aldea and the children and families we serve.

Sincerely,
The Aldea Team

DONATE HERE

Donating by check? Please mail to Aldea P.O. BOX 841 Napa, Ca 94559
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